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As a long time resident of Seaside in Clatsop County I treasure the nearby coastal 

salmon habitat and forests and therefore I am opposing this Bill HB3103. 

It is bad for Oregon. 

It prioritizes timber harvesting over other other important forest values. 

It would undermine the State Forest Habitat Conservation Plan (HCP) which provides 

balance for 17 species of salmon and wildlife listed under the federal Endangered 

Species Act. 

It would also prevent the ODF from implementing it's Climate Change and Carbon 

Plan. 

For goodness sake, we need to be smart about our Oregon forests!  And this bill 

HB3103 is not smart.   

Vote no on HB3103! 

 

Nancy Holmes 

Seaside Oregon 


